
PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The City of Springfield, Illinois, will conduct a Public Hearing on Monday, October 20th, 2025 
at 12:00 PM on the third floor Council Chambers of the Municipal Building West, 300 S. 7th 
Street, Room 301 Springfield, IL 62701. The purpose of this Public Hearing is to receive oral 
statements and comments regarding the City’s 2024 CAPER. Interested agencies, groups, 
organizations and individuals, particularly those persons who live in the City’s low-income 
neighborhoods, are urged to attend this Public Hearing. The City of Springfield Council 
Chambers are accessible to persons with physical disabilities. If special arrangements need to be 
made to accommodate citizens in order for them to participate in the public hearing, please call 
the Office of Planning and Economic Development, at (217) 789-2377 to make those 
arrangements, or for the hearing impaired call the City Clerk at (217)789-2216. Cualquiera que 
no lo haga hablar inglés y necesita La ayuda con la traducción debeSolicitud de asistencia a la 
Ciudad al menos cinco (5) días naturales antes de la reunión. 

 


